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We are in the early stages of a global climate emergency.  Every government and 

institution must do its part for future generations.  Oregon has appropriately ambitious 

carbon reduction goals.  To reach these goals, we need to enable as many 

Oregonians as possible to charge EVs.  That includes renters who otherwise would 

be unable to charge their EVs.  This is a simple, sensible step towards our climate 

goals. 


